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Fall semester bills will be
released in mid-June—are you
ready?

It’s important to know how to
read your bill, understand your
payment options, and feel
confident in completing the
steps. We’re here to help guide
you through it all!

This edition of the New Student
Summer Newsletter highlights
essential resources to help our
new students navigate the ins-
and-outs of Student Financial
Services.

Fall 2025 Bills
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Check out
information on...

How to Prepare for my Bill
Payment Plans
Student Loan Options

Helpful Articles
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Visit the Office of Student
Financial Services for more

information!
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How to Prepare for my Bill
One step in preparing is understanding where your bill is located. 

Students can locate their bill by logging into Self-Service This site is
accessible through the Alvernia logins page.
Bills can be viewed by specific semesters, as needed.

Another step in preparing is understanding what options you have to
assist with payment. 

Alvernia’s Office of Student Financial Services offers Payment Plans
that can be accessed by logging into Self-Service as well.
Your enrollment process will go more smoothly if you review your bill
and financial aid award letter ahead of time. Knowing your tuition and
fee charges, along with the financial aid you're scheduled to receive
for the academic year or semester, can help save time and reduce
stress. For more information on

Payment Plans at
Alvernia...

Let’s Talk about Loans
Understanding the student loan
process is an important part of
preparing for college, and we’re
here to support you every step of
the way. Whether you're
exploring loan options,
completing requirements, or
managing repayment, we want to
help you feel informed and
confident.

 Private and Federal
Student Loans

Information

our 
step-by-step guide 

on how to view
your financial

information!



Check out these helpful articles from
StudentAid.gov, PHEAA, Inceptia, and more!

Want to read more?

StudentAid.gov

PHEAA

Inceptia
You're not alone when it comes
to student loans. 

Alvernia has partnered with
Inceptia, a division of National
Student Loan Program (NSLP),
to provide you with FREE
assistance on your Federal
sudent loan obligations to
ensure successful, and
complete, loan repayment.

You Can Deal With It is PHEAA's
webtool to assist you in
learning how to manage your
money and handle college debt.

Thank you for checking in with the 

New Student Summer Newsletter.

Next week will feature content on Job Opportunities
on Campus 

and Experiential Learning.


